
Soli hull H eat N etwor k 

Solihull Heat Network drop-in session 

Thank you for signing up to receive regular updates on Solihull’s exciting new heat network 
project. 

As part of our initial feasibility study a test borehole will be drilled in Tudor Grange Park, 
work is expected to start 7 January 2019. 

The test borehole will investigate what groundwater flows may be available from the water-
bearing rock (aquifer) beneath Tudor Grange Park, with the aim of identifying a renewable 
ground source energy to feed heat into the network. 

The investigation work will require a drilling rig to be set up and for drilling to be undertaken 
over a four week period. There will be minimal impact on car parking at Tudor Grange. 

Officers from our UK Central team will be holding an informal drop-in session tomorrow (20 
December) from 10am – 4pm in Tudor Grange Leisure Centre. Pop in to find out more about 
the project and its potential benefits for the town centre. 



 

 
For more information about Council services, please see our website.  

 

  

  

  

 

  

  

  

 

http://www.solihull.gov.uk/
http://eservices.solihull.gov.uk/BinCollectionCalendar/
https://www.facebook.com/solihullcouncil
https://www.twitter.com/solihullcouncil

